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Prayer Walk for Bloomfield Schools
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Prayer Walk for Bloomfield Schools

Bloomfield, Missouri - A Prayer Walk will be held at Bloomfield Schools on
Wednesday, August 17th at 6:00 p.m. 

All who believe in the power of prayer are invited to attend.  Everyone will meet at the
Bloomfield High School gym parking lot for Opening Prayer by Heather White.

Then everyone will walk the perimeter of the campus praying silently.  Afterwards, they
will divide up and kneel or place a hand on a specific building to pray for the staff and
students for the upcoming academic school year.

All ages are encouraged to come and pray.

Please share and help get the word out to all Bloomfield residents.  It doesn't matter if you
have a child or grandchild in school, just come out and pray for everyone!
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